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Petition for Presentation 
 
 

Petitions Received 
 

Cllr Stewart Palmen will present a petition to Council, the petition relates to a zebra-
crossing in Newtown, Trowbride and is available to view here.  

 

In accordance with the Constitution, this petition has sufficient signatures to be 
presented to Council, however does not reach the threshold for debate. 

 

The petition has been referred to the Highways and Transport service for 
consideration in consultation with the Cabinet Member.  

 
Proposal 

 

That Council receives this petition and notes a response will be provided by the 
Highways and Transport Service.   

 
 
 

 

 

Libby Johnstone 
Democracy Manager (Democratic Services) 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.change.org%2Fp%2Fwiltshire-council-urgently-redesign-the-zebra-crossing-on-newtown-to-make-it-safe&data=02%7C01%7CLibby.Johnstone%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7C6ece2531b4ea4d5ae09008d821ac2fb5%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C637296370700501028&sdata=0HLGePU8SWIbv4qPwq3dHkRdkNh1J1bJhAO4q60MonQ%3D&reserved=0

